
 
 

Parent Teacher Organization 

  

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you for your continued support of the Bear Creek Community Charter School PTO!   

 

We would like to take this opportunity to convey information to parents regarding PTO fundraising.  

Throughout the year students participate in a variety of fun and exciting activities that help support the 

educational process and foster the “Bear Creek Community Charter School experience” that makes their time 

here special.  This includes field trips and the Spring Festival, among others.  The PTO also helps subsidize the 

cost of the annual yearbook that is available each year to students and parents. 

 

The Bear Creek Community Charter School PTO relies upon the support of all our parents for fundraising 

efforts throughout the year.  We do our best to limit the number of fundraisers we coordinate, so active 

participation by all of our parents is important so that we can continue to provide these fun and exciting 

activities to our children.  The PTO estimates that continuing to provide these activities cost approximately $70 

per student per year. 

 

We understand the financial constraints our families face, but we also want to make sure we can continue to 

provide these activities to your children.   We encourage you to participate in the scheduled PTO fundraisers, 

and we try to include incentives to encourage participation in many of these fundraisers. 

 

Understanding that it may not be possible to participate in all the scheduled fundraisers, we ask that you 

consider making a donation of your choice to the Bear Creek Community Charter School PTO.  Your 

contribution can be made in one lump sum or you choose to make smaller donations throughout the year. 

 

To make a donation, simply complete the form below and place it in an envelope with your check.  Mark “PTO” 

on the outside of the envelope and send it into school. 

 

We appreciate your support of the PTO’s efforts to help make our children’s educational experience at Bear 

Creek Community Charter School memorable. 

 

 

 

 

 

PTO Fundraising Opt-Out Donation 
 

 

Student Name:______________________________________.             Grade/Section:_____________________.   

 
 

Homeroom Teacher:_________________________________.              Amount:__________________________. 


